
TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 25

OCTOBER 2024

FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - SENIOR SCHOOL LEARNING
I want to thank the new Year 12 students and families who joined us last night for the
Dedication Service, for the class of 2025. It was wonderful to partner with you and bring the
cohort and their year ahead before the Lord. We were blessed to hear from Rev Oliver who
unpacked 2 Timothy chapter 2, paralleling the message Paul shared with Timothy with our
students, of serving as a soldier, competing as an athlete according to the rules and working hard
like a farmer. It was stirring stuff and when partnered with Mr Corbett-Jones calls to be constantly
persistent, it was a real call to action for our new Year 12 students.
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Mrs Easton also spoke of the combined support of the students from each other, the staff of the
College and the families, leading each of these different groups in an oath. With prayers from Year
Advisor Mr Roper and Deputy Principal Mr Young to bring this final year of College and the futures
of the class before the Lord, it was a truly memorable evening.

Mr David Butler
Deputy Principal - Senior School Learning
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